
 
 

  

Wednesday 13th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents  

Fox Class will be visiting the City Hall shortly to take part in the ‘Primary Live’ music workshop. This event will take 

place on Tuesday 2nd April, in the morning.  

We have been asked to take our seats from 10 am we will be setting off as soon as possible on Tuesday morning, to 

walk into town.  Comfortable shoes, a coat, as well as a small snack will be needed for the visit. We will return to 

school in time for lunch so hot dinners may be ordered in the usual way. 

Please may we have a donation of £2 to help cover the cost of the concert. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs Cook 

 

 

‘Primary Live’ at City Hall (Fox Class) 

 

Name of child:_______________________________________  

I give permission for my child to visit Salisbury City Hall on Tuesday 2nd April 2019 and to walk to and from the City 

Hall. 

Please tick in box where appropriate. 

I enclose a donation of £2 cash                  I have paid a donation of £2 on ParentPay  

 

Signed____________________________________ Printed__________________________________ 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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